
 
 

March 12, 2021 
 
By IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, Room 1-A836 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Re: Disney Channel 
 Surrender of Earth Station Authorization 
 Call Sign E950188, File Number: SES-RWL-20200124-00065 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
On behalf of Disney Channel, (the “Licensee”), the Commission is hereby notified that the Licensee has 
decommissioned and ceased operations of the above-referenced earth station licensed to operate in Burbank, 
CA, and thus is surrendering the associated FCC earth station license. 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Grace Kavadoy 
Regulatory Compliance Specialist 
 
Cc:  Paul Blais, Chief, System Analysis Branch 

 
 


